TREASURER'S REPORT for November 27, 2012

We have paid out \$180 for the entry fee for Yolie Munoz and Jean Tarnopolski to play in the Medallion Tournament at Oakwood-Ironwood in Chandler on December 3, 2012 as they represent Kokopelli Ladies League ... good luck ladies.

The club currently has \$1402 in our account with the following still to be paid out:

CAGD dues which are \$5 each for 29 golfers (so far) = \$145.00

AWGA dues which are \$25 each for 29 golfers (so far) = \$725.00

\$29 has been put in the hole in one fund (which was \$37 after Nancy's hole in one during November of 2011) and now equals \$61 ... (\$1 is added as each member joins).

Putt money is currently at: \$54.00

Christmas expenses will not exceed \$100 by Alice Dyck for small gifts for everyone at the Superstition Springs Christmas Party on December 11th.

This leaves us a present balance of \$317 as of 11-27-12.

Nancy Ellis, Treasurer Kokopelli Ladies League